
2024 Heritage Club Scholarship Winners  

The Heritage Club Scholarship Program is now a well-established program, which 

since our beginnings in 2018 has seen 75 very impressive applications.  Once 

again this year the choice of our three winners was made challenging for the 

selection committee by the academic excellence and wide variety of interests 

displayed by our candidates.  We thank them for their thoughtful deliberations.  It 

is truly an honor for the Heritage Club to give these talented individuals a helping 

hand in achieving their personal goals.  Congratulations to the Class of 2024! 

 

 

 

Bianca Choice 

Bianca Choice is the granddaughter of Van 

Fraser member Trudy Choice.  Her academic 

record is exemplary, and while maintaining 

an average of 95% she has also been very 

involved in school, church, and community 

activities. Bianca is an active volunteer with 

her Parish Youth Ministry, and shares her 

love of creating art with local seniors and 

women’s shelters.  She is also captain of her 

ringette team and a certified ringette coach, 

and works as a skating coach.  She has a 

number of well-deserved scholarships and merit awards on her resume. We wish 

Bianca success within her chosen field of architectural engineering, beginning 

now at the University of Waterloo.   

 

 



Brian MacDonald 

Brian MacDonald is the grandson of 

Golden Horseshoe chapter president 

Gloria MacDonald.  Brian’s story is 

one of international success, as he 

completed his high school education 

in Costa Rica.  He cofounded an 

International Business Club in his 

school. He successfully founded Los 

Chispudos, a math tutoring program 

for children in Guatemala, while also tutoring high school math students in Costa 

Rica.  His impressive resume includes an Award of Excellence from the Model 

United Nations convention in New York.  We wish Brian every success as he 

returns to Canada to study business at the University of Western Ontario. 

 

Kenzie Williams 

Kenzie Williams is the granddaughter of 

Heartland Chapter member Phyllis Page.  

Kenzie has maintained an excellent Honours 

average while actively participating in school 

and community activities.  A talented dancer, 

she also plays a number of sports and serves 

on the Student Council.  Kenzie volunteers as a 

Big Sister, with food drives, and at a women’s 

shelter.  Her employment record includes 

preparing recreational activities for seniors and 

server/manager at a family restaurant.  Kenzie 

will enter Brandon University to study nursing, on the way to her ultimate dream 

of becoming a doctor.  We wish her success in the future. 

 


